EPSAC Minutes - June 12, 2018 7:00 pm Chompin’ at the Bit

Present: Chad Guyitt, Christa Ormiston, Jackie Davis-Rayner, Jacqueline Nyman, Heidi Muller, Amy
Price, Maria Rossi, Chris Williston, Cherissa Snarr

Regrets:

Principal’s Report:

Good year at Eramosal

Math talks - effective tool for student learning - hoping to keep expanding

EQAO is finished - smooth delivery

25 JK’s for next year , discussed possibility of large class = split

Milk, Swiss Chalet, Subway, Pita Pit, Toppers for next year - new company - info will be
coming home at beginning of school year - small cut of each sale goes to School Programming
- increase flexibility in choosing what days to get what (i.e. - can choose days for Milk!!
Poetry festival coming 2:30 Wednesday June 13

More Character Education planned for next year to support Mental Health and Resilience
Working on an updated Logo/Message for Eramosa PS on ‘swag’ - UGDSB High school
design students may work on the logo

‘Greening the School’ - Mud kitchen for Kindergarten

Chris is doing Grade 6 music video and slideshow for Graduation (June 27)

Treasurer’s Report - no shortfall!
Attachment coming soon

New Business

Teacher Appreciation Breakfast - Wednesday June 27 - same as Volunteer Breakfast - call for
donations.

Thursday September 20 - Welcome BBQ

PRO Grant Report has been submitted for this year.

No PRO Grant application for next year, we will develop the plan to do transitions for next
year’s application.

Develop parent survey for September.

Discussion around School Council Insurance for EPSAC events - cannot support certain
events (Alcohol, fireworks, safety issues, etc..).

Planning for next year:
Golf tournament possibility - Jackie will connect with Wildwinds owners for an October date, will start
email chain.



